
Mr. Dennis, 
 
 
This letter is in regards to your request for a recommendation from St. John’s for your website. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
“After an extensive search for a roofer who could handle the complexity and delicacy of our complete 
renovation of our ornate slate roof in 2003, we decided on Statewide Roofing and could not be happier 
with their work. Now it is 2012 and almost ten years later we only use statewide roofing for our roofing 
needs. 
 
Not only does Statewide do excellent work, the owner Mr. Dennis himself continually keeps us informed 
of all work accomplished and sought to save us money wherever possible. Any concerns or new issues 
that arise Mr. Dennis is always prompt to advise us and address any issues. Mr. Dennis has always 
personally guaranteed his work, but in the almost ten years Statewide roofing has been doing major 
restoration of our roof we have never had one problem with the work accomplished or a need to do any 
work over again.   
                                 
Statewide roofing has our complete trust and we highly recommend them to anyone looking for a highly 
dedicated, trustworthy and knowledgeable roofing company.” 
 
Rev. Robert Longbottom 
Rector, St. John’s Church, Episcopal, Ogdensburg, NY 
 


